

Woodside Primary School Gittin Street Oswestry Shropshire SY11 1DT

Tel: 01691 652446 admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk www.woodsideschool.co.uk

Wednesday 13 December 2023

Dear parents and carers

Unwanted gifts

At our Christmas family event on Tuesday 19 December, we will have our 'gift wrapping' stall. This is always really popular with the children as they can purchase a gift for a family member (prices from £1.50) and have it wrapped. If you have any unwanted items at home such as toiletries, gift sets, scarves, chocolates, etc., that you would be willing to donate for this stall, they would be gratefully received.

Items can be given Claire and Louise on the front gate at the start and end of the day, or given in to the office.

With thanks, as always, for your support.

Sally Powell

Chair of Friends of Woodside School